
Have your say on our proposed 

10-year harvest plans 

MILLAR WESTERN FOREST PRODUCTS LTD. 

A resourceful company 

www.millarwestern.com 

OPEN HOUSE  

WHERE:   Classroom, Allan and Jean Millar Centre, Whitecourt 

WHEN:   Wednesday, October 5, 2016, 11 am to 3 pm 

WHY:   To share your views on our draft 10-year harvest plans 

We are seeking stakeholder input into the Preferred Forest Management 

Scenario (PFMS), one of the final steps in developing our 2017-27 Detailed 

Forest Management Plan for our Forest Management Agreement area.  The 

result of two years’ work, the PFMS proposes sustainable harvesting volumes 

and locations over the next 10 years, after accounting for a range of 

environmental, social and economic forest values identified by government and 

by stakeholders like you.   

Can’t make the open house?  Then visit our Virtual Open House at 

www.millarwestern.com.  Click on Latest Projects —>New Detailed Forest 

Management Plan, to access the PFMS maps and other plan materials.   

Help us develop forest plans that reflect                                   

local interests and priorities.                                                                                  

For more information or to provide comments, please call Chief Forester Bob 

Mason at 780-486-8241, or email bmason@millarwestern.com.    

 

 


